
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

October 23, 2023

TOPIC:       Approval to Purchase Wrestling Mats - Stevenson High School   

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of wrestling mats for Stevenson High School in the amount of $29,255.00 
from Dollumar Sports Surfaces.  

RATIONALE: 

The wrestling mats at SHS are over 20 years old and are at the end-of-use. Three 
quotes were presented to the Board of Education with a recommendation to use 
Dollumar Sports Surfaces who is the lowest bid at $29,255.00. Dollumar Sports 
Surfaces is a reputable company which Livonia Public Schools has partnered with in the 
past and, most recently, used to replace the wrestling mats at Churchill High School and 
Franklin High School. The quote includes new wrestling mats, logo imprints on the 
mats, wrestling circles imprinted on the wrestling mats, and FLEXI-Connect system to 
connect the wrestling mats to each other. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

Based on the bid from Dollumar Sport Surfaces the cost would be $29,255.00.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs & District Services

EXHIBITS: 

Attached


